
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE 
Office closed to the public due to 

COVID-19 pandemic 
 

Thank you for visiting the Virginia Cooperative Extension Office.   
 
For your safety and the safety of VCE staff, the Extension office is 
temporarily closed to walk-in clientele.  If you have specific 
questions please call (276) 926-4605 and we will do our best to 
assist you. 
 

We urge you to take all necessary steps to stay healthy and follow 
guidelines outlined by local health departments. 
 
We look forward to continuing to serve the community in new and 
innovative ways. 
 
Visit www.ext.vt.edu for resources on the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Contact Info 

Website - https://dickenson.ext.vt.edu/ 
Brad Mullins – wmullins@vt.edu  
Kelly Rose – rosek@vt.edu 
Kristie Mullins – mkristie@vt.edu 
Elizabeth Stanley – estanley@vt.edu 
Telephone – (276) 926-4605 


